
Construction Notice   July 13, 2017 

Expect disruption on Keary St. near Brunette Ave. July 15, 17, and 18. 
Also watch for new speed bumps in the hospital’s east lane 


On Saturday, July 15th, Monday July 17th and Tuesday, July 18th, the westbound lane of Keary from 
Brunette Avenue to the hospital’s parkade entrance will be disrupted for about 2 hours, starting 
around 9:00am. Large cranes and trucks will be adding and moving trailers and construction storage 
containers into the southeast exterior corner of the hospital. 

Be careful as you turn right from Brunette Avenue onto Keary Street as this area will be more 
congested and vehicles may be backed up along Keary Street on the three days. Alternatively, use 
East Columbia Street to access Keary Street and to avoid much of the congestion. 

Obey all construction flagpersons. They are there for your safety and protection and will be 
directing alternating traffic, and pedestrians. 

Anvil condominiums will still have access to their parkade.  

 


Within the next few weeks speed bumps will be added to the south part of the hospital’s east 
service lane (between Keary Street and Allen Street) to improve construction worker and pedestrian safety. 
Drivers will need to slow down if they use the hospital’s lane to access Allen Street or Keary Street. 

 

Questions Email feedback@fraserhealth.ca with questions or concerns.  

 


